
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE  

SUBSIDIARY BODY FOR IMPLEMENTATION 

 

Call for Input  

Expert Dialogue on Children and Climate Change 

 

 

I am pleased to convey to Parties and observers to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the 

Paris Agreement, United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies, intergovernmental 

and non-governmental organizations admitted as observers and other non-Party stakeholders a message 

from the Chair of the Subsidiary Body for Implementation on the expert dialogue on children and 

climate change. This message is contained in the annex to this note. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Date: 25 April 2024 

Reference: ADPT/MTP/OBS/Dialogue on 

children 
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Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on 

Climate Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal 

Republic of Germany as well as United Nations organizations and intergovernmental and non-

governmental organizations admitted as observers and other non-Party stakeholders. 
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Annex 

Dear colleagues, 

 

As the chair of the Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI), I have been tasked by decision 1/CMA.5, 

para 182, to hold an expert dialogue on children and climate change to discuss the disproportionate 

impacts of climate change on children, and relevant policy solutions in this regard. 

 

The dialogue is mandated to be organised during the sixtieth session of the Subsidiary Bodies to be held 

in Bonn, Germany from 3 to 13 June 2024. The agenda for the expert dialogue will be shared in due 

course.  

 

In this regard, I would like to invite Parties, relevant United Nations entities, international and  

non-governmental organizations to share their experience in, and examples of, the disproportionate 

impacts of climate change on children and relevant policy solutions, as early as possible, and no later 

than three weeks before the dialogue. Inputs should be submitted to the SBI chair by email through the 

secretariat to mnavi@unfccc.int.  

 

For further information regarding the dialogue and the call for interest, please contact the secretariat at 

mnavi@unfccc.int.  

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 Nabeel Munir 

 Chair 

 Subsidiary Body for Implementation 

mailto:mnavi@unfccc.int
mailto:mnavi@unfccc.int

